
Candidates Profile 
Access Advisory Committee to the MBTA (AACT) 

Executive Board 
 
 
Mr. Philip Beaulieu 
 
My name is Philip Beaulieu, a candidate for the position of Chairman 
to the Access Advisory Committee to the MBTA (AACT).  I have been 
an active member since 1997. I have also served on the Executive 
Board a number of times and have accomplished a lot.  However, 
there is still much to do. 
 

I feel that my experience, energy and work ethic makes me the best 
choice for Chairman in the upcoming election.   
 
Thank you for your vote. 
 
 
Mr. James F. White 
 
My name is James F. White; I am a resident of Hyde Park, MA. I am 
a nominee for the position of Vice-Chairman to the Access Advisory 
Committee to the MBTA (AACT).  I served on the AACT Executive 
Board for two terms.  During my tenure, I participated in the selection 
of new trains, buses and THE RIDE vehicles. 
 

A volunteer Community Monitor with the Massachusetts Commission 
on Disability in the neighborhoods of Hyde Park, Roslindale, and 
Jamaica Plain.   
 

A student at the University of Massachusetts at Boston with a major 
in Legal Education 
 

I have worked as an aide to former Boston City Council President 
Michael Flaherty. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
 
 



 
Ms. Mary Ann Murray 
  
Retired business owner, teacher, active advocate, mother, wife 
wishes to share knowledge and experience with groups who are 
enhancing the lives of the disabled, children and the elderly. 
 

The AACT Board is such a board and your vote will allow me to 
serve AACT for the next two years. 
 

I look forward to working on your behalf as an AACT Board 
member. 
 
 
Ms. Beverly Ann Rock 
 
I have been a social worker in Massachusetts for over 20 years. 
Being a person with a disability has inspired me to be a strong 
advocate for the clients that I served.  I strongly believe that every 
person has a right to be treated with respect and allowed to function 
in this society with the least amount of restrictions. 
 

Accountability and adherence to the laws that have been approved 
for the elderly and persons with disabilities should be carried out.  
As a team player, I feel that this takes the cooperation and 
interactions with agencies and companies connected or contracted 
with THE RIDE. This can come about with constant communication 
to make sure that the needs of the citizens of the Commonwealth 
are met. 
 
I look forward to working serving you as a Board Member. 



 


